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Revenue Items Referred to the Budget Process 
The following item has been referred to the budget process, in this matter the 
information provided at the previous Council meeting assists in informing 2024/25 
budget decisions so a link to the original report and the purpose of the report is 
included below. 
 
Council – 7 February 2024 

Culture Delivery and Funding Review - COM/24/040 
 
The purpose of this report is to advise members on the progress to date of the Culture 
Delivery and Funding Review commissioned on July 2023, including consultation, 
undertaken with cultural partners in respect to options for funding allocation to the 
cultural sector in 2024/25 to inform the budget process. 
 
Agenda for Council on Wednesday, 7th February, 2024, 10.30 am 
(aberdeencity.gov.uk) – Item 9.7 
 
The Council resolved: 
(i) to note the findings and recommendations of the Interim Cultural Funding and 
Delivery Review report as detailed in Appendix 1, in respect to informing 2024/25 
budget decision;  
(ii) to note the Culture Delivery and Funding Review final report would be completed 
on 10 February 2024 and the funding to external cultural organisations for 
2024/25 would be set through the Council budget process on 6 March;  
(iii) – (viii)  additional recommendations. 
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